
 

Department of Molecular Biology and Genetics, Universitetsbyen 81, 8000 Aarhus C 

Contact: Rikke Mie Rahbek – rira@mbg.au.dk 

  

 

 

OPENING OF THE ART EXHIBITION AT MBG 

 

You are cordially invited to join us at the Department of Molecular Biology and Genetics in 

celebration of our newly installed art exhibition, courtesy of the Danish Arts Foundation 

Friday 26 January 2024 at 13:00-15:00 

After being welcomed by Jens Stougaard, Head of Department ad interim, there will be an 

opportunity to meet some of the artists and learn more about our new art collection while enjoying 

some light refreshments. 

 

Please sign up using the link below before 18 January 2024 

Indvielse af kunst på MBG/Opening of the art exhibition at MBG (au.dk) 

 

 

https://events.au.dk/opening-art-exhibition-mbg

